
 

 

Wednesday 10th February 2021 
 

Dear Nursery Parents,  
 
We are writing to confirm arrangements with you all for after the February half term.  
From Monday 22nd February, our Nursery will be fully open to all Nursery children to attend their usual 
hours. 
 
 
If you would like to still keep your nursery child at home after the half term and will not be attending 
until the wider school opening please email school at admin@archibald.newcastle.sch.uk as soon as 
possible to let us know. If we do not hear from you, we will assume your child will be attending nursery 
as normal after the half term holidays.  
 
 
As Nursery will be fully open, the current home learning provision will come to an end.  
For those of you who choose to keep your child at home with you, the curriculum booklet will be 
shared detailing teaching and learning opportunities which you can use at home. 
 
 
Please note that if you have changed your funding to another provider, arrangements will need to be 
made for this to be transferred back to Archibald First School ready for your child to begin back at 
Nursery. 
 
 
The changes to Nursery do not change arrangements for other year groups: Reception through to Year 
4 are still only open to the children of key workers and vulnerable children until March 8th - at the 
earliest.  
 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Rebecca Turner 
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